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Weather Impacts Pinehurst Gear Share 
 
 

EAU CLAIRE – Due to the bitter cold temperatures expected during the upcoming days, 
gear share will be unavailable at Pinehurst Park Saturday, February 6, through Monday, 
February 8. 
 
While the extremely cold temperatures will impact our ability to provide outdoor gear, 
indoor open skating sessions are an alternative option.  Sessions are scheduled at Hobbs 
Ice Arena on Sundays* 6:30-8:30pm and Monday through Thursday 10:30am-
12:30pm.  Admission is $4 per person, limit 30 patrons per session. 
 

Please contact the City of Eau Claire Recreation Division at (715) 839-5032 or visit our 
website at www.eauclairewi.gov/pr for additional information regarding outdoor winter 
recreation and Hobbs Ice Arena activities.  
 
 
*Excluding 2/7/21 
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